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1: Bob Dylan Bob Dylan - If
Not for You (Audio) Bob
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Autograph (Season 3) |
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(Take 1) Who Is Bob Dylan
Who
Bob Dylan (born Robert Allen
Zimmerman; May 24, 1941) is
an American singer-
songwriter, author and
visual artist. Widely
regarded as one of the
greatest songwriters of all
time, Dylan has been a major
figure in popular culture
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for more than 50 years.

Bob Dylan - Wikipedia
Bob Dylan, original name
Robert Allen Zimmerman,
(born May 24, 1941, Duluth,
Minnesota, U.S.), American
folksinger who moved from
folk to rock music in the
1960s, infusing the lyrics
of rock and roll,
theretofore concerned mostly
with boy-girl romantic
innuendo, with the
intellectualism of classic
literature and poetry.

Bob Dylan | Biography,
Songs, Albums, & Facts |
Britannica
Bob Dylan is one of the most
influential singer-
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songwriters of the 20th
century, known for songs
that chronicle social and
political issues. Who Is Bob
Dylan? Folk-rock singer-
songwriter Bob Dylan...

Bob Dylan - Songs, Albums &
Life - Biography
Bob Dylan is a folk-rock
singer, songwriter, and
guitarist who is known as
one of America's greatest
living legends, and has
penned many of the world's
most famous songs. Born as
Robert Allen Zimmerman, in
Duluth, Minnesota in 1941,
his grandparents were Jewish
immigrants from Turkey and
Russia.
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Who is Bob Dylan? (with
picture) - wiseGEEK
Bob Dylan is back with Rough
and Rowdy Ways, an original
music album for the first
time since 2012. Outside of
his musical life, however,
Dylan has always been a very
private person, with his
heart...

Bob Dylan wife: Is Bob Dylan
married? Who is his wife ...
As one of the most
influential artists of all
time, Bob Dylan has sold
more than 125 million
records. He is now just as
revered for his fine art,
which offers a unique
insight into the Nobel Prize
laureate’s world. 03:22
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About Bob Dylan | Castle
Fine Art
Bob Dylan on stage in 2010
Born Robert Zimmerman in
Duluth, Minnesota, in 1941,
Dylan's parents were
European Jews who fled to
America. Never one to shy
away from some self-
mythologising, he...

Bob Dylan: The secret life
and loves of a musical icon
...
Bob Dylan’s music is world-
famous singer whose work has
been a major part of the
music world for years. In
his private life, however,
he has always been far more
mysterious. The singer-
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songwriter...

Bob Dylan children: How many
children does Bob Dylan have
...
"Jokerman" is a song by Bob
Dylan that appeared as the
opening track of his 1983
album Infidels. Recorded on
April 14, 1983, it was
released as a single on June
1, 1984, featuring a live
version of "Isis" from the
film Renaldo and Clara as
its B-side. In addition to
appearing on Infidels,
"Jokerman" appeared on
several Dylan "Best of"
compilations, including Bob
Dylan's Greatest Hits Volume
3 ...
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Jokerman (song) - Wikipedia
"Joey" is a song from Bob
Dylan's 1976 album Desire.It
was written by Dylan and
Jacques Levy, who
collaborated with Dylan on
most of the songs on the
album.In a 2009 interview
with Bill Flanagan, Dylan
claimed that Levy wrote all
the words to this song. Like
another long song on the
album, "Hurricane", "Joey"
is biographical.The song is
about the life and death of
mobster Joey Gallo, who was
...

Joey (Bob Dylan song) -
Wikipedia
Bob Dylan is first artist to
chart album in every decade
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since 1960s. Features. Bob
Dylan on his new album,
George Floyd and the world.
Features. The 20 greatest
songs by Neil Young.
Features.

Bob Dylan - latest news,
breaking stories and comment
...
Born in Duluth, Minnesota,
Bob Dylan (born Robert Allen
Zimmerman, May 24, 1941) was
raised in Hibbing,
Minnesota, from the age of
six. As a child he learned
how to play guitar and
harmonica, forming a rock &
roll band called the Golden
Chords when he was in high
school.
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Bob Dylan | Biography &
History | AllMusic
"Isis" is a ballad written
by Bob Dylan in
collaboration with Jacques
Levy, in July 1975. The song
is the second track in
Dylan's 1976 album
Desire.The song, which
features allusions to
ancient Egypt, including
sharing its title with an
Egyptian goddess, has been
characterized by Dylan as a
song "about marriage".

Isis (song) - Wikipedia
Bob Dylan (born Robert Allen
Zimmerman; May 24, 1941) is
an American singer-
songwriter, author, and
visual artist who has been a
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major figure in popular
culture for more than fifty
years. Much of his most
celebrated work dates from
the 1960s, when songs such
as "Blowin' in the Wind"
(1963) and "The Times They
Are a-Changin'" (1964)
became anthems for the civil
rights movement and anti-war
movement.

Who is Bob Dylan dating? Bob
Dylan girlfriend, wife
In 1959 he entered the
University of Minnesota and
began performing as Bob
Dylan at clubs in
Minneapolis and St. Paul.
The following year he went
to New York, performed in
Greenwich Village folk
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clubs, and spent much time
in the hospital room of his
hero Woody Guthrie.

Bob Dylan - Biography - IMDb
Sara Dylan (born Shirley
Marlin Noznisky; October 25,
1939) is the first wife of
singer-songwriter Bob Dylan.
In 1959, Noznisky was wed to
magazine photographer Hans
Lownds, during which time
she was known as Sara
Lownds. Sara married Bob
Dylan at a quiet ceremony on
November 22, 1965, and the
couple had four children
together.

Sara Dylan - Wikipedia
Of course, it’s not the only
bad Bob Dylan album. If we
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utter two simple words we’re
sure to bring a shudder to
the spines of Dylan’s most
diehard fans; Self Portrait
. That record, an album of
covers which sees Dylan in
the middle of his fame-
hungry 1980s days, is widely
considered the worst of
Dylan’s repertoire but we’d
argue it is this live LP
that takes the biscuit.

Why 'Hard Rain' is Bob
Dylan's worst album
Dylan has also surpassed
Paul Simon whose album
Stranger To Stranger became
number one in 2016 at the
age of 74. The legendary
singer now joins the likes
of Queen and Abba with the
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achievement of...
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